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Year-to-Date Revenue Collections Exceeding Projections Through 
September 

TRENTON – Monthly revenue collections for September 2015 are up 7 percent from 2014.  As a 
result, year-to-date collections are up 4.7 percent from the same period in Fiscal Year 2015, 
which closely follows the Fiscal Year 2016 projected growth rate of 3.4 percent.  Year-to-date 
collections have totaled approximately $5.04 billion, compared to $4.81 billion for the same 
period in 2014. 

September is an important month for collections because it includes quarterly gross income 
and business tax payments.  

“Year-to-date totals are encouraging, especially in the important month of September, and 
recent collections have exceeded initial estimates from the Department,” said Acting Treasurer 
Robert A. Romano.  “However, we remain mindful that it is still very early in the fiscal year and 
we must carefully monitor the volatility of some of the State’s major revenue sources.”  

Monthly collections for the Gross Income Tax, while strong, benefitted from this September 
having one more pay period than in September 2014.  Revenues from this tax remain volatile in 
light of its dependence on capital gains, bonuses, and other forms of extraordinary income.  
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